
 

PANTAFLIX Technologies and Weltbild expand the reach of the Weltbild 
online video store: Offer now available in iOS, Samsung and LG app stores 
 
Munich, July 20, 2021. PANTAFLIX Technologies, a subsidiary of PANTAFLIX AG (GSIN: A12UPJ 
ISIN: DE000A12UPJ7), and the multi-channel retailer Weltbild are significantly expanding their 
cooperation. With immediate effect, the Weltbild online video library is also available as an app 
for iOS devices and for Samsung and LG smart TVs. 
 
The Weltbild online video store was successfully launched in the middle of last year, where 
customers can simply rent their favourite film and stream it without a subscription. PANTAFLIX 
Technologies ensured a successful launch as technology partner and has since been responsible 
for content, platform technology as well as support, ticketing and maintenance. In the meantime, 
the TVoD offer has established itself in the market. Both partners are now building on this and 
significantly expanding the reach of the Weltbild online video library. 
 
Until now, customers could stream their favourite films from the Weltbild online video store on 
the website and via app for Android devices. Now, the availability of the Weltbild online video 
store app for iOS devices as well as for Samsung and LG Smart TVs significantly increases the 
reach. 
 
"Through the availability of the Weltbild online video store app in additional stores, our customer 
is tapping into a potentially much larger group of users and at the same time increasing the 
attractiveness of its offer. We would like to thank Weltbild for the trust they have placed in us to 
accompany them as a technology partner in this step," says Rainer Knebel, Managing Director of 
PANTAFLIX Technologies. 
 
"With this expansion, we are increasing the reach and visibility of the Weltbild online Video 
Library and at the same time simplifying access considerably. We have thus found an optimal 
access to get the comprehensive range of films directly into the leading smart TV manufacturers. 
With PANTAFLIX Technologies, we have the right partner with a high level of expertise at our 
side," says Christian Sailer, CEO of the Weltbild D2C Group. 
 
For more information on streaming solutions for professionals, visit pantaflixtechnologies.com 
 
About PANTAFLIX AG: 

PANTAFLIX AG (GSIN: A12UPJ, ISIN: DE000A12UPJ7) is a media and technology company with a clear growth strategy. Through 

the efficient integration of all Group divisions, the company achieves a high degree of integration with regard to the production, 

distribution, exploitation and marketing of films and series as well as their rights. In addition to the classic film production business 

PANTALEON Films, the music label PantaSounds, the production unit PANTAFLIX Studios, the creative agency Creative Cosmos 15 

and the entertainment-as-a-service provider PANTAFLIX Technologies is also part of the Group. The VoD-platform focusses on 

providing users with a tailor-made premium content offering via all relevant access channels. 

 

PANTAFLIX AG cooperates with renowned partners such as Amazon, Disney, Netflix, StudioCanal, Warner Bros. and others. The 

Group is represented in Berlin, Cologne and Munich. 

 

https://www.boerse-frankfurt.de/aktie/pantaflix-ag
https://www.boerse-frankfurt.de/equity/DE000A12UPJ7
https://pantaflixtechnologies.com/
https://www.boerse-frankfurt.de/equity/pantaflix-ag
https://www.boerse-frankfurt.de/equity/DE000A12UPJ7


 

Further information is available at www.pantaflixgroup.com, www.pantaflix.com and www.pantaflixtechnologies.com. 

 

 

About Weltbild D2C Group: 

Weltbild D2C Group (revenues in 2020: > € 500 million) with its brands Weltbild, Jokers, bücher.de, teNeues, tausendkind, Gärtner 

Pötschke and Orbisana is one of the leading direct-to-consumer (D2C) platforms in the German speaking region. The Weltbild 

brand acts as a multi-channel provider (catalog, online, brick-and-mortar stores and social media) and enables shop-in-shop 

strategies for its own brands as well as brands from cooperation partners. With its advice function, Weltbild creates curated 

theme worlds for its customers, combining publishing products and selected non-media assortments. Weltbild's online store was 

awarded the "Top Onlineshop 2021" seal for customer satisfaction by Deutschlandtest and Focus. Weltbild was also awarded 

"Customer Service of the Year 2021" in the mail-order category. The Weltbild D2C Group is planning further acquisitions in both 

the media and non-media sectors as part of its buy & build strategy. 

 

About Droege Group: 

Droege Group (founded in 1988) is an independent investment and consulting company, fully family-owned. The company acts 

as a specialist for customized transformation programs with the aim of increasing corporate value. Droege Group combines its 

family business structure with capital strength to create a family equity business model. The Group invests equity in "special 

opportunities" with a focus on medium-sized companies and spin-offs as well as strategically in buy & build transactions. With its 

guiding principle of "Implementation - by every trick in the book", the Group is one of the pioneers of implementation-oriented 

corporate development. Droege Group's entrepreneurial platforms are aligned with long-term megatrends. Enthusiasm for 

quality, innovation and speed determine corporate development. Droege Group has thus successfully positioned itself in the 

national and international market and is operationally active in 30 countries with its entrepreneurial platforms. 
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